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Docket No. 50-306
EA 92-067

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Hall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eliason:

This notice confirms the discussion between Mr. D. C. Kosloff of this office
and Mr. M. Sellman of your staff to conduct an enforcement conference at
10 a.m. on Tuesday, April 21, 1992, at the Region III office in Glen Ellyn,
Illinois. The purpose of this enforcement conference is to discuss apparent
violations involving the interruption of decay heat removal event at Prairie
Island Unit 2 on February 20, 1992.

We will gladly discuss-any questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

:: 3 .
--;

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. J. Blair, Executive
Vice President, Power Supply

E. L. Watzl, General Manager
! Prairie Island Site

M. Sellman, Plant Manager
TDCD/DCB?(RIDS)7

| OC/LFDCB
| Resident Inspector, Prairie
| Island
' John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
Prairie Island LPM, NRR
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin Di.ision of Emergency
Government

J. Lieberman, OE
J. Goldberg, OGC
J. Partlow, NRR 's
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(see attached concurrence]
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Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis. MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eliason:

This notice confirms the discussion between Mr. D. C. Kosloff of this office
and Mr. M. Sellman of your staff to conduct an enforcement conference at
10 a.m. on Tuesday, April 21, 1992, at the Region III office in Glen Ellyn,
Illinois. -The purpose of this enforcement conference is to discuss apparent
violations involving the interruption of decay heat removal event at Prairie
Island Unit 2 on February 20, 1992.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have regarding this matter.
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Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. J. Blair, Executive
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